
 

Exploring the Gnostic Scriptures   

A Four-Part Series Led By Thomas S. Woodward 

 

About The Gnostic Scriptures Series 

Retired teacher Tom Woodward, a member of 
Goshen Monthly Meeting, will be leading a  
four-part weekly discussion regarding the Gospel 
of Mary as it presents the ascent to and the 
descent from the divine, while using the Gospel 
of Thomas as a meditative guide. Both texts 
promote active discussion and meditation among 
participants, as they will call us to be present to 
ourselves, others, and the divine.  
 
This series is free and open to the public, but 
advance registration is required. Please register 
by contacting Eliza Mohler via email at 
emohler@thehickman.org or via telephone at  
484-760-6413. Related reading materials will be 
provided in advance, and light refreshments will 
be served.  
  
Please join us at The Hickman in March for this 
exciting series of discussions!   
 

About The Hickman Friends Senior 
Community of West Chester 

Established by Friends in Concord Quarter in 
1891, The Hickman Friends Senior Community 
has been providing excellent care to older adults 
in Chester County for nearly 125 years. The 
Hickman is a licensed personal care home 
offering independent living combined with a wide 
range of daily activities, with personal support 
and resident care in place as needed. Our 
welcoming space embraces and thrives 
on diversity at all levels. 
                          

    

 
 
 
 

PLACE PHOTO HERE, 

OTHERWISE DELETE BOX 

 

Sunday, March 2 
 
Sunday, March 9 
 
Sunday, March 16 
    
Sunday, March 23 

 
Please note: In the event of cancellation due to severe 

weather, Sunday, April 6
 
will serve as a rain date.   

 

The Hickman is located at 400 North 

Walnut Street, West Chester, PA 19380. 

For additional information about our 

community, please call 484-760-6300 or 

visit us online at www.thehickman.org   

The Gnostic Scriptures Series will be 

held in the Living Room of The Hickman 

from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. on the following 

dates: 
 

mailto:emohler@thehickman.org

